
Pi Squad Activity (Class VIII) 

The Mathematics Club—‘Pi Squad’—conducted an activity for the students of Class VIII on 

October 7, 2024. The activity focused on weaving a new story from a Panchatantra folk tale, 

tailored to teach financial literacy concepts. Pi Squad member’s innovative presentation merged 

the timeless Panchatantra tale "The Tortoise and Two Geese" with vital financial literacy concepts. 

The characters' conversations illustrated income, savings, growth, and investment principles, 

underscoring the significance of investing in relationships for a richer life. 

Incorporating financial literacy, students rewrote 'The Monkey and the Crocodile' with practical 

lessons on saving, spending, and investing. To maintain enthusiasm, the session was followed 

by a group discussion among the students on the importance of financial literacy as a life skill. 

The overall idea of plotting various stories around financial literacy is to equip students with 

essential life skills that are critical for their personal and financial lives. This activity helped them 

to understand the importance of making informed choices, achieving their goals, and navigating 

the complex financial world with confidence. 

Pi Squad members inspired the students to explore the fascinating world of Mathematics and 

financial literacy. Students thoroughly enjoyed the activity and gained valuable learning 

experiences.    

    

              

 

 

                                           

          
      


